
 

 
 

1504 EUREKA ROAD, SUITE 200   ROSEVILLE, CA 95661 

Phone:  (916) 781-8001    Fax:  (916) 781-8002 

License No. 198069 

 
April 19, 2018 
 
Neighbors of the New O Street Office Building 
 
Reference:  Neighbors Alley Closure Notification 
 
Dear Neighbors: 
 
Beginning Tuesday April 24, 2018 until the end of 2020 the section of Neighbors Alley between the 
California Department of Food and Agriculture Building and the New O Street Office Building construction 
site will be closed to both vehicular and pedestrian through traffic. Please see the plan below for 
clarification.  
 
Feel free to contact Rudolph & Sletten with any questions or concerns. You can also visit the project 
website http://spifostreet.com/ for more information and regular updates.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rudolph and Sletten, Inc. 
Jobsite Ph. 530-289-6277 
    
 

 
 

NEW O STREET OFFICE BUILDING JOBSITE BOUNDARY 

http://spifostreet.com/

